
Every child matters… every childhood matters. 

  

 

 
Friday 5th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know that Mrs Randle our SENDCo has moved on from St George’s after four years 
working with us.  I would like to express my thanks to Mrs Randle for her hard work and support during the 
last four years. 
 
Miss Taylor is stepping up as interim SENDCo and we will let you know as soon as we have appointed a new 
permanent SENDCo.  If you have any concerns regarding your child and special educational needs please call 
the school office and ask to speak to Miss Taylor. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Louise Oddy 
Headteacher 
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